April 14, 2022

via I1ZIS

Board of Zoning Adjustment
441 4th Street, NW

Suite 210S

Washington, DC 20001

Re: Letter in Support of BZA Case 20645 — 212 57 Street, NE (square 5248 lot 23)

Dear Members of the Board,

My name is ﬁ@f\éé /44[7/;/ and | am the owner of the property located at
2M s7th <), ME , which is located
f.’ﬂ«f/ nixt doer 212 57t Street, NE.

| am writing to give my support for the above-referenced BZA application. | understand that the
Applicant is requesting special exception relief from the Board of Zoning Adjustment from the
lot occupancy and side yard requirements.

The Project meets all other development standards of the R-2 zone, and we are supportive of
the Applicant’s proposal to construct a new, three-story, semi-detached principal dwelling unit.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

BV%VMS ’Zé/f/‘// Address: ‘)Jc/ b//L SJ’/”/B

Name%%/& D¢ 22019

Board of Zoning Adjustment
District of Columbia
CASE NO.20645
EXHIBIT NO.31



